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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees
From: Mary Kemper, Director of Mathematics
Date: Monday, June 27, 2022

cc: Dr. Brad Hunt, Dr. Angie Brooks, Diana Sircar

Re:  Instructional Materials and Applications for Mathematics

The district determined there was a need for instructional materials and applications for mathematics. 
As a result, the district issued an RFP on May 9, 2022, to select a company to provide resources to 
support mathematics instructional design and learning.  The district received five compliant 
responses.

The responses were evaluated based on the alignment to the Texas Essential Knowledge and 
Skills (TEKS), evidence of accessibility to all students, opportunities for student engagement in 
mathematics problem solving, evidence of customizable/editable format of resources, flexibility 
of professional development in a variety of formats including synchronous and asynchronous 
offerings, and supports for educators’ understanding of teaching of mathematics.  The resulting 
tabulation of those evaluations provided the following suppliers, in ranked order. Note: Package 1 
was evaluated based on the following popular grade level bands amongst suppliers: K-5, 6-8, 
Algebra I.

Package 1: Mathematics Instructional Materials for K-5, 6-8, Algebra I

• K-5
1. Houghton Mifflin Harcourt Publishing Company, Texas GO Math!
2. Exemplars Inc, Problem Solving for the 21st Century Built for the TEKS

• 6-8
3. Desmos Inc, Curriculum
4. Agile Mind

• Algebra I
5. Desmos Inc, Curriculum

Package 2: Digital Math Practice for Grades K-8
6. DreamBox Learning Inc, Mathematics
7. Agile Mind



District administration will attempt to negotiate a successful contract with the first ranked vendor, 
and if unsuccessful, we will move to the next ranked vendor.  

The district administration intends to use ESSER funds to cover the cost of this service for at least 
the first year of the award.

RECOMMENDATION: 
That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approves the administration to negotiate and enter 
into an agreement with the recommended suppliers, renewed annually, not to exceed 
approximately $341,000 annually, as long as the service continues to meet the needs of the 
District.   


